
Fellow LIHEDEANS;  
 
You have been invited to attend a Teleconference on Sunday, January 21, 2007 to discuss 
critical  matters regarding the pending LIHEDE and Florida University relationship as 
contained in the e-mail below and forward plans since the successful implementation of the 
National Malaria Conference in Liberia. The information for the Teleconference is as 
follows:  
 
Date: Sunday, January 21, 2007  
 
Time: 6:00pm Est (7:00pm central)  
 
Call-In number: 641-297-5700  
 
Access Code: 63571  
 
 
Please be on time as the Teleconference will begin Promptly.  
 
 
Agenda:  
 
1. Prayers.................Volunteer  
 
2. Welcome Remarks.........Dr. Mariah Setion , Director  for Programs  
 
3. Overview of the Meeting..................Dr. Syrulwa Somah, Executive Director  
 
4. Business:  
(a) Forward Plan since National Malaria Conference  
 
(b) LIHEDE-Florida University MOU meeting/ Relationship  
 
5. Other Matters  
 
6. Adjournment  
 
7. Benediction  
 
 
Signed:  
 
Sam Togba Slewion  
Director of Publications & Media Relations 


